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City Manager Report 
 

August 30, 2024 – September 12, 2024 
 

Meetings with agencies, boards, and committees: 
• Fremont County Manager’s Lunch – September 12, 2024 

o Hosted the Fremont County Manager’s lunch for September. 
 

• Colorado Municipal League District 13 Meeting – September 12, 2024 
o Attended the Fall Colorado Municipal League (CML) meeting in Cañon City. 

 
Internal Meetings/Discussion/Projects 

• Staff is preparing for the upcoming Budget Worksession and subsequent Notice of 
Budget. The tentative timeline is to publish the Notice of Budget on October 7, 2024, in 
advance of the October 15, 2024 statutory publication timeline. The Public Hearing for 
the budget is currently scheduled for October 21, 2024. 
 

• The City of Florence has switched to an internet based phone system that should 
improve efficiency and help to eliminate some of the problems we were repeatedly 
experiencing with the previous phone system. The new phone system includes a revised 
phone tree and menu. 

 
• The City’s revamped website is currently operational. The changes to the website not 

only improve the aesthetics but also help to ensure compliance with new ADA-related 
state mandates. 
 

• The City will be working with an outside contractor to perform the pool feasibility study 
in early October 2024, in order to assess conditions of the Florence Municipal Pool and 
surrounding complex. 


